

**Hayes Primary School** 

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LQ





























Wednesday 25th September 2019

Dear Year 5 Parents,

## Year 5 - The Highwayman Theatre Workshop - 9th October 2019

On <u>Wednesday 9<sup>th</sup> October 2019</u> we will be having a theatre company coming in to school to complete a workshop for our English topic on 'The Highwayman'. This will act as an opening point for the children to be immersed in the story through drama.

In order for this to take place we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £2.55 per child.

Please can this be paid via ParentPay by Friday 4<sup>th</sup> October 2019. We do not discriminate between those contributing and those who do not. All the children will be able to participate provided we have sufficient contributions to make the event financially viable. If you would like a copy of your activation letter please contact <a href="mailto:finance@springpartnership.co.uk">finance@springpartnership.co.uk</a>.

Your payment on ParentPay means that you fully understand the contents of this letter about arrangements and you give consent for your child to attend. Please speak to your child's class teacher if you have any questions.

Many thanks and Regards,

The Year Five Team.	
<b>%</b>	
<u>Year 5 - The High</u> v	wayman Theatre Workshop
Name of child	Class
☐ I have paid a voluntary contribution of	£2.55 by Parent Pay
$\square$ I have read the letter regarding the vis	it and understand the contents.
Signed	Date

